
 

 

September 5, 2023 
 
To: City of Milwaukee Sister Cities Committee 
 
Re: Application for a Sister City relationship with Kragujevac, Serbia 
 
  
Dear Honorable Committee Members, 
 
I write today to express my enthusiastic support for the Saint Sava Serbian Orthodox Cathedral’s 
application to form a Sister City relationship between the City of Milwaukee and the City of 
Kragujevac, Serbia.  
 
As the proud daughter of a Serbian immigrant I believe strongly that a formal sister city 
relationship would contribute to the vibrancy of Milwaukee by creating meaningful economic, 
educational, and cultural connections between the two cities. The Serbian community in 
Milwaukee is strongly supportive as you will see in the Sister Cities Committee’s application 
materials. We make up a fast growing population on Milwaukee’s south side and are committed 
to sharing our rich culture with the city and are certain that this new partnership will promote a 
meaningful exchange. 
 
Thank you for your efforts to support cross-cultural understanding and appreciation.  
 
 

Respectfully, 

  
Ald. Marina Dimitrijevic, Chair  
Finance and Personnel Committee 
14th District Alderwoman 
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